Uw €

Dawn Paton

From: Virginia Ramsey

Sent: 21 April 2017 10:19

To: Planning

Subject: Responses to Applications from Fylingdales Parish Council

NYM/2017/0155/LB Application in respect of Listed Building consent for installation of replacement window to dormer
and rooflight together with internal alterations including removal of partition at Hollington, The Square, Robin Hood's
Bay.

The Parish Council supports this application because the plans have been made with the Listed

Building consultants being correctly involved.

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish Council Clerk)






